
From: Samuel Bampton   
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 4:25 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;  

 
Subject: Re: S62A/2024/0058 Land adjacent to Village Hall, East of Cambridge Road, Ugley, Bishops 
Stortford, Hertfordshire  
 
Yes that’s agreed 
 
Kind regards 
Sam Bampton  
Pelham Structures 

 
From: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 4:19:48 PM 
To: Samuel Bampton  
Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>;  

 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0058 Land adjacent to Village Hall, East of Cambridge Road, Ugley, Bishops 
Stortford, Hertfordshire  
  
Dear Samuel 
  
Letter received with thanks. 
  
Given the need to seek comments on the revised NPPF, please can the applicant agree to extend the 
determination date for this application to 17 January 2025? 
  
Kind regards 
Leanne 
  
Section 62A Applications Team 
 




